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Training Sessions
Our next Training session will be held at 
10am on Thursday 12th September in 
SPFO, York St., Glasgow. 
This session will cover some of the 
Regulations, in particular Payroll 
Issues, as well as an overview of 
Employer Services. It is anticipated to 
last no more than a couple of hours. 
If you or your staff want to attend this 
session, please email 
Karen Sweeney: 
Karen.sweeney@glasgow.gov.uk
by cob on 16th August with names and 
contact details of attendees.
Places will be allocated on a first come 
first served basis but depending on 
numbers we may also hold an afternoon 
session

Local Authority Forum - Reminder
The Next Local Authority forum is on  
Tuesday 20th August 2019 at 13.00. 
Agenda to follow.

Annual Benefit Statements 
During August we will be issuing Annual 
Benefit Statements and Fundnews to all 
employee members. 

LAPF Investment Awards 2019
The SPF has been shortlisted in 4 
categories at the LAPF Investment 
Awards 2019:
• LGPS Fund of the Year
• Best Approach to Sustainable 

Investing
• Private Markets Award
• LGPS Investment Strategy of the 

Year.
Winners will be announced in 
September.

For Reference
LGPC has published bulletin 187. 
This can be found in the bulletin page of 
www.lgpsregs.org and 
www.scotlgpsregs.org

This bulletin contains updates for LGPS 
administering authorities & scheme 
employers. 
Of particular importance are the 
following articles:

•Amendments to the LGPS (Scotland) 
Regulations

• Actuarial factors update
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